Harnish, Sharon L

From:

South Madison <southmadison.unite@gmail.com>

Sent:

Friday, May 27, 2022 11:39 AM

To:

Transportation Policy Board; Richter, Jeff

Subject:

Please post to Legistar for TPPB meeting, May 31, Item 1

Attachments:

Letter to TPPB re Metro Route Redesign from South Madison.pdf

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Thank you for posting the attached file/letter to Legistar file 71227 for the 5/31 meeting of TPPB, Item #1 concerning the Metro Route Redesign. This letter represents the input of those in attendance at the 5/16 meeting called by SMPC to discuss Amendment 4 options. It is endorsed by the SMPC Board and by citizens organized under the banner of the grassroots South Madison Unite!

We see that other emails sent per the instructions on the meeting registration page to TPPB for review at the 5.31 meeting, Item 1 have been summarized into a bulleted list prepared by Metro. We request that this letter with attachments appear on Legistar for this meeting in its entirety as attached.

Thanks, Carrie Rothburd, South Madison Unite! Jeff Richter, SMPC